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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
BLT LED Non-Sensor Fixtures 

 
Dear Customer: 
 
Lithonia Lighting, a division of Acuity Brands Lighting, Inc., has received reports of the lens used 
on BLT non-sensor fixtures manufactured between October 2015 and August 31, 2016, detaching 
from the fixture and falling.  No injuries have been reported.   
  
Records indicate that your facility may have BLT non-sensor fixtures from the relevant time 
period.  Lithonia Lighting is working with the agency that handled the order, and will coordinate 
with you or your agent to provide field repair kits to secure the BLT lenses.  Lithonia Lighting is 
conducting this voluntary recall in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety 
Commission.  Only BLT non-sensor fixtures are included in the recall.  The BLT fixtures can be in 
any of the following sizes: 1X2, 1X4, 2X2, 2X4 and 20BLT. 
 
If you have not heard from your agent, please contact Lithonia Lighting at (844) 675-2339 to 
make arrangements for Lithonia Lighting to deliver field repair kits.      
  
If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Lithonia Lighting at (844) 675-
2339.  Thank you for your assistance, and we apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
Lithonia Lighting  
a division of Acuity Brands Lighting, Inc. 
 
November 2016  

 

Acuity Brands Lighting, Inc.
 One Lithonia Way 

Conyers, GA 30012 
 
 
 


